
DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 

Customers of  Cayetano, Inc. dba Lakewood Water Company were notified on November 26, 

2019 of a problem with our drinking water and were warned not to use to water to feed infants 

under the age of 6 months.  We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and 

the warning is no longer in effect.  We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your 

patience. 

As always, you may contact Jack Cullum at 520-878-7438 with any comments or questions. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially 

those who may not have received this notice directly.  You can do this by posting this 

notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

This notice is being sent to you by Southwestern Utility Management on behalf of Lakewood 

Water Company. State Water System ID # AZ0410-063 

 

Any ADEQ translation or communication in a language other than English is unofficial and not 

binding on the State of Arizona. 

Cualquier traducción o comunicado de ADEQ en un idioma diferente al inglés no es official y no 

sujetará el Estado de Arizona a ninguna obligación jurídica. 


